
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 1:50:42 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 11:28 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Janice  Andrew

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please no more increase to our hydro. Ontario has the highest charges, no wonder so many business's
are closing and moving to Mexico. Customers are doing without in order to pay high hydro charges. If
you want to save money start at the TOP instead of the bottom.

-- Attachment --
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